
 
pky/jch/parents/endoftermltr2016 
 
July 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for all your support during yet another busy and successful year.  As you are 
aware, we were delighted to receive national recognition recently for the exceptional 
progress students make in our school and we hope that all the continued hard work of the 
staff and students, supported by you, will continue this trend.  
 
Examination Results Days  
 
GCE (A2 and AS) Year 13 Thursday 18 August 2016 - 9.30am 
   Year 12 Thursday 18 August 2016 - 11.00am 
GCSE   Year 11 Thursday 25 August 2016 – 9.30am to 12 noon 
 
Results will be given out in the Dining Hall on both days.  Any other students who are 
awaiting examination results will receive them on their return to school in September. 
 
The start of the Autumn Term  
 
The first day of the new term for students is Wednesday 7 September 2016 and they will be 
admitted, in their Year groups for the new academic year, in a phased way as follows: 
 
8.40am    Year 7 (and new students in Years 8 to 11) Please go to the Assembly Hall on arrival 
9.00am    Years 12 and 13 (and new Year 12 students) Please go to the Assembly Hall on arrival 
10.00am   Years 8, 9, 10 and 11    Please go to Tutor Rooms for Lesson 2 
 
Timetabled lessons will begin Lesson 3. 
 
Personal Tutors will remain the same for students unless there have been staff changes. 
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Additional information 
 
I have attached Parents’ Evenings 2016-2017 and a data collection sheet for completion.  
This is to ensure we receive all the available funding with regard to English as an Additional 
Language (EAL).  I would therefore be very grateful if parents could complete, sign and 
return to the Main Office by Wednesday 7 September 2016. 
 
All additional information will be available on the school website within Headteacher’s letter 
for September 2016.  This includes further information on attendance and guidance on our 
expectations. 
 
To those Parents/Carers and students who are leaving us this year, and no siblings remain 
in the school, l do hope that your time with us has been a happy one and that you feel we 
have supported your child well and that they have been given a range of opportunities whilst 
in our care.  To those Parents/Carers of students who are joining us in Year 7 or other years, 
we look forward to you joining our community. 
 
Finally, please accept my best wishes for a very enjoyable, and hopefully, warm summer 
break.  I look forward to working with you in the new academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P J Kilbey 
Headteacher 
 
Enc 
 
  
  



School Data Collection Form - July 2016  
 
Student ………………………………………….………………. DoB………………… 
  
 
Nationality Data 
 
We would be very grateful if parents could complete the following information to ensure we 
receive all the available funding with regard to English as an Additional Language (EAL).  
 
 Student's Country of Birth  ……………………………………………………………………. 
  
Student's Nationality    ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Children Adopted from Care  
 
Children who have been adopted from care qualify for funding which we can use to support 
them in the school.  If you are able to share this information with us then we would be able to 
attract this funding which will be spent on the child concerned.  All information given on this 
form is obviously confidential. 
 
I confirm that this Student was adopted from care:  Yes [  ]  No [  ] 
 
 
Medical Information  
 
Paracetamol and antihistamine cream is available from qualified First Aiders at school 
to allow students to continue their education without prolonged interruption but national 
guidance states that each school must have consent for this and that it must be updated for 
the start of each academic year. 
 
I give permission for my child to take the following dosage of paracetamol at school: *  
 1 x 500mg tablets [     ]  2 x 500mg tablets  [         ]   None [  ] 
 
I give permission for my child to be treated with antihistamine cream to treat insect bites/skin 
irritations:  Yes [ ]  No [  ] 
 
Parent/Guardian name ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signature   ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Date    …………………… 
  



Parents’ Evenings 2016-2017 
 
Parents’ Evenings are a very important way in which staff and Parents/Carers can 
work together to support students and I have listed the dates for the new Academic 
Year so that you have them well in advance.   

 

Tuesday 20 September 2016 
Year 7 Curriculum  
Information Evening 

Tuesday 27 September 2016 
Year 7 Prospective  
Parents’ Evening 

Thursday  6 October 2016 
Year 10 Curriculum  
Information Evening 

Tuesday 11 October 2016 Year 13 Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 2 November 2016 
Year 12 Prospective  
Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 29 November 2016 Year 12 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 8 December 2016 Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 17 January 2017 Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 24 January 2017 
Year 9 Information Evening 
(Options) 

Thursday 15 March 2017 Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 23 March 2017 Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 29 March 2017 Year 11 Information Evening 

Thursday 4 May 2017 Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 6 June 2017 Year 12 Higher Education Evening 

 


